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Background

 The Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL) signed into law
on November 15, 2021, provides $15 billion in
Airport Infrastructure Grants (AIG) over a five (5)
year period for airport-related projects as defined
under the existing Airport Improvement Grant and
Passenger Facility Charge (PFC) criteria.

2



Background

 The City has been offered a Federal Aviation Administration
(FAA) BIL Airport Infrastructure Grant in the amount of
$108,810 to fund 90% of the design of the Security
Improvements Project at the Killeen-Fort Hood Regional
Airport (KFHRA). Matching funds, in the amount of $12,090,
will come from the FAA PFC Application that was approved
by the FAA on February 16, 2023.

 No impact to the operational fund or fund balance.
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Alternatives

Do not accept the grant

Accept the grant
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Recommendation

 City Council accept the Federal Aviation
Administration Airport Infrastructure Grant in the
amount of $108,810 and authorize the City
Manager or designee to execute all grant
documents and any and all amendments or
actions within the amounts set by federal, state
and local law
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